
St Michael’s Mail 
Tuesday 14th April 2020 

 

 

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter weekend. Thank you for continuing to share your magical 
moments by emailing to … 

thingstobeproudof@st-michaels-penkridge.staffs.sch.uk  
 

As this is the second week of the Easter break, there will be no learning packs sent home this week but remember 
to dip into the ideas that Mrs Porter emailed out last Monday.  Keep busy and stay safe!  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Well done Jess (Y4) for creating 
this wonderful Easter project. 
Can you spot the empty 
tomb?   Evie (Y1) recorded her Easter 

reflections beautifully. Well 
done!  

Well done to Scarlett (Y4) who 
won a competition to design a 
badge for the 12th Stafford 
Scouts, Cubs and Beavers. A 
fantastic achievement.   

 
Emilia (N) has been keeping 

busy by doing some wonderful 
colouring. Well done!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel (Y4) had a very busy 
week, he even baked these 
beautiful hot cross buns. Yum!  

Isobel (R) baked these 
wonderful rock cakes last 

week. I wonder if there are 
any left?! 

Instead of visiting 
Tenerife last 
week, Sienna 

(Y2) recreated a 
bit of it in her 

garden! 
 

She built and 
decorated Mount 
Teide and used 

vinegar and 
bicarbonate of 
soda to make it 

erupt!  
 

Great job!  

 
Esmae (R) has been teaching 

her doll how to play tricky 
word bingo! I wonder who 

won?  
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